
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   File No. SR-NYSEMKT-2017-05  
 
FROM:  Michael Ogershok,  

Office of Market Supervision, Division of Trading and Markets 
 
DATE:  May 10, 2017 
 
RE:  Meeting with a Representative of Investors Exchange, LLC (“IEX”)   
 

On Wednesday, May 10, 2017, David Shillman, Richard Holley, Sonia Trocchio, and Michael 
Ogershok, all from the Division of Trading and Markets’ Office of Market Supervision, met with 
John Ramsay, representative of IEX.  The discussion concerned NYSE MKT LLC’s proposed 
rule change to amend NYSE MKT Rules 7.29E and 1.1E to provide for an intentional delay to 
specified order processing, including the comments reflected in IEX’s public comment letters 
submitted to date on the proposed rule change. 
 


